From: registrar

Sent: September-12-17 3:53 PM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:14 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jocelyn Deslauriers

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am against Hydro One being allowed to increase the rates and the delivery should be eliminated all together. We are
the only province in Canada paying for our hydro to be delivered. | live in a rural area where more than half of my hydro
bill is for delivery. We live in a mobile home with electric baseboard heaters for 15 yrs. When we were with Ontario, our
bill was $150.00 per month for equal billing now with Hydro One our monthly bill is $400.00 for equal billing.. This past
year we spent over $40,000 renovation the exterior of our home. We have new energy efficient windows and doors
installed, new metal roof and the entire mobile home and skirting has insulated prior to new vinyl siding installation.
This past winter our thermostat were set at 63 degrees Fahrenheit and there still was no change to our billing rates. We
have done all the energy efficiency we can and since we live in a mobile home never qualified for energy savings
rebates. | am 63 yrs old and my husband is 68 yrs old when are going to thinking more about people and less about
making companies richer.

-- Attachment --





